TOWN OF THERESA

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
SPECIAL MEETING
     Notice is hereby given that members of the Theresa Town Board will be meeting on Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. at the Theresa Town Hall.  The purpose of this meeting is to approve the conditional use permit application of 215 N Main, LLC (Tim Kreilkamp) contingent upon the drafting of a non-assignability clause in the near future. The Plan Commission public hearing for this CUP was held on April 27, 2022 and approval was given with the condition that the Town Board negotiate any conditions deemed necessary.
May 3, 2022                                           Diane Steger, Clerk
